
Ludington Elementary                          2023-2024


Welcome to Kindergarten

with Mrs. Hodges


  Welcome to KINDERGARTEN!  
I am Mrs. Hodges and I will 
be your teacher for the 
2022-2023 school year! I 
am thrilled to be meeting 
you soon, and beginning a 
new school year together. 

I believe that taking the 

time to build positive 
relationships with both the 
students and the parents 
is absolutely essential-so I 
look forward to getting to 
know you. I love creating a 

comfortable, safe 
environment for my 

students and building a 
strong “classroom family”. 

I know this year will be 
filled with lots of laughing 
and learning and I can’t 

wait to get started!

 


Your New Teacher, 

Mrs. Hodges

• Pair of headphones 
marked with child’s 
name


• backpack marked 
with child’s name


• 3 boxes of 24 Crayola 
Crayons


• 4 fine tip, black dry 
erase markers 


• 1 bottle of Elmer’s 
Glue


• 2 boxes of tissues

• I package of Jumbo 
Popsicle sticks


Supply List

Wish List

Additional classroom 
items may be posted 
on this Amazon Wish 
List throughout the 

year.  

Mrs. Hodges Wish List

Contact Info.

Email: 

shodges@lasd.net

School Phone: 
(231)845-3820

Use your camera to 
scan this QR code to 
join our classroom 
Remind group in 
order to receive 
class newsletters 

and important 
messages. 

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/1ECD0HTPL8MSI?ref_=wl_share
mailto:shodges@lasd.net?subject=


Important 
Dates!


• Tuesday, August 
29th is the K-2 
Back to School 
Night 5:30-7:30


• Tuesday, 
September 5th is 
the first day of 
school


• Tuesday 
September 5th 
and Wednesday 
September 6th 
are early release 
days only for 
kindergarten 

Your Teacher

My name is Sarah Hodges.  I grew up in 
Ludington and  completed my Bachelor’s 
Degree at Michigan State University with 
certificates in both Elementary Education 
and Learning Disabilities.  After graduating I 
moved to California where I taught for 12 
years.  This will be my will be my 18th year 
teaching.  While in California I completed my 
Master’s Degree in Educational Leadership 
and started my family with my husband 
John.  We now have five children, two dogs 
and an axolotl.  

 When I’m not spending time in the 
classroom my own five children are keeping 
me busy.  We enjoy crafting, hiking, biking, 
skiing/snowboarding and playing lots of 
soccer and a little tennis.


